
Wiltshire Fire & Rescue Service Consultation 

As you may be aware, the Wiltshire and Swindon Fire Authority and the Dorset Fire 

Authority were due to commence consultation on a number of options including a 

preferred option to 'combine and work more closely with local councils, police and 

other public services' on Monday 16th June.  Due to feedback requesting that we 

consider extending the consultation beyond the holiday period, the nomination of a 

new Chairman and Members to the Wiltshire and Swindon Fire Authority and in 

order to provide more time to finalise the consultation documents, the consultation 

period has now been moved to the 21 July to 20 October.  A full and comprehensive 

selection of information will be made available on our website (www.wiltsfire.gov.uk) 

at the start of the consultation to ensure you are fully informed and best placed to 

respond. This will mean that the pre-arranged public meetings have had to be 

postponed and will need to be re-arranged. I am sorry for any inconvenience caused. 

Further information will follow in due course on the revised dates. If you have any 

questions, then please e-mail: michael.franklin@wiltsfire.gov.uk (Partnership & 

Community Engagement Manager). Thank you for your patience. 

 

Simon Routh-Jones 

Chief Fire Officer and Chief Executive 

Wiltshire Fire & Rescue Service 

 

 


